
Survey questions for companies that have suspended operations 
in Myanmar following the attempted coup: 
 

1. Has your company or subsidiary resumed business in 
Myanmar? If yes, can you briefly describe the nature, sector, 
scale, and geographic area of these operations or 
investments?   

  
2. Prior to resuming your operations in Myanmar:  

a. What human rights due diligence measures were 
undertaken by your company considering the ongoing 
human rights abuses committed by the military junta since 
the attempted coup on 1 February 2021?  
b. Did you consult rights holders, including communities 
and workers as part of your decision-making process?     

  
3. What are the actions your company has taken to:   

a. Ensure that it does not have any business 
relationships with the Myanmar junta, or military owned, 
controlled, or affiliated entities, and   
b. Mitigate any negative impacts of your operation on 
the rights holders? 

  
4. Is your company or subsidiary taking any other actions to 
promote respect for humanitarian law, human rights, 
democracy, and peace in Myanmar?    

  
 


